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Bringing Learning to Life 

4th December 2024  
 

Message from the Chair of Governors 

 

Dear Eastway Families,  

 

It is with sadness that we write to inform you that we will be losing our highly 

committed and successful Headteacher at Easter after 8 years here as she moves to 

a more senior post elsewhere.  However Governors hope she is justifiably proud of her 

many achievements in improving the school and in particular supporting you and your 

children and to positioning Eastway as a hub of this community. Last year saw our 

popular Family Centre launch as a Wirral Family Hub, we have also built extensive 

Early Years provision and have four Specialist Resource Provision Bases for pupils with 

SEND. Mrs Morris will be greatly missed but we know that the impact of her work 

at Eastway will go on long after her departure.  

 

Governors are therefore now seeking to appoint an inspirational and experienced leader 

to ensure that the significant improvements made to the school over the last few 

years are maintained and built on, for the benefit of our wonderful children and 

dedicated staff. We also want to make sure that you as families feel reassured that 

our school will continue to go from strength to strength.  

 

When we have appointed a new Headteacher, we will write to let you know and share 

leaving details for Mrs Morris and the starting arrangements for our new Headteacher.  

 

Lyn Eaton 

Chair of Governors        

 

  


